CABE Board ¢ June 20, 2015

AGENDA ITEM 5.7 Request for Funding for the Bilingual
Foundation for the Arts

The CABE Board has received a request from Silvina Rubinstein, past
CABE Executive Director to provide sponsorship from CABE and from
individuals on the CABE Board for the Bilingual Foundation for the Arts.

Summary from Silvina’s email to CABE:

Briefly, BFA lost the theater on Avenue 19 in Los Angeles. After over 40 years of
having a space we are finding quite challenging to continue finding affordable
venues to present plays in Spanish and English and to continue Carmen
Zapata's vision. So, we need your help.

BFA will have a fundraiser on August 29, 2015. I am attaching the information
and sponsorship opportunities for this event. Carmen Zapata was the recipient
of a CABE award several years ago. Also during the anti 227 campaign, BFA
helped CABE providing the house for CABE fundraisers with Too Many Tamales
and other plays. So, it will be great if CABE sponsors the Ole! Festival de Las
Artes.

Another way would be to promote BFA plays and fundraiser via the CABE
website, conferences and membership.

At the individual level, it will be great if you can support us buying a couple of
subscriptions and sharing subscription information with family and friends.
Subscriptions are very affordable and the productions are very professional. 1
am attaching subscription information and forms.

Recommendation

CABE contribute at the Artist’s Level--$ 1,500

One Table of ten at the Festival

One-quarter page in the Festival Program book
Logo/Company/Name in event’s printed materials & poster

Individual board members consider if they would like to contribute individually.

Attached:

* Invitation
* Sponsorship form
* Summaries of upcoming prodcutions



